
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 31 March 2005 

8. YOUTH FOR YOUTH FUNDING 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Community Development Adviser seeking funding for Youth 

for Youth programmes as outlined in their Implementation plan  for 2005. 
  
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the Board resolution of 4 February 2004, (that up to $15,000 from the skate path project 

funds be allocated to Youth for Youth for rehousing the group and to go towards employment of 
a Youth Development Officer) be rescinded. 

 
 2. That $8,500 be granted for the project from the funds set aside for the skate facility project in 

Shirley. 
 
 3. That Youth for Youth contract the Shirley Community Trust to administer the funding for Youth 

for Youth. 
 
 4. That Youth for Youth and the Shirley Community Trust report to the July Board meeting on the 

up to date activities and outcomes.  
 
 


